
December 6, 2007

Detour work closes lane on Calgary's Deerfoot Trail this
weekend
Calgary... Motorists are advised that the right-hand lane of northbound Deerfoot Trail will be closed
December 8 and 9 between Country Hills Boulevard and Highway 566 (the Balzac interchange). The
lane closure is effective from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. each day. The speed limit has been reduced to 80 km/hr
through this area due to the construction activity.

The closure accommodates construction of detour lanes, which are part of the Deerfoot Trail-Stoney
Trail interchange project.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are reminded that
fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:
Garry Lamb
Calgary Urban Construction Manager
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
403-297-5500

Lloyd Reyes
Project Coordinator
Concreate USL Ltd.
403-532-1403

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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